

Monday 25th April 2022 No. 25

Prayer Corner

Dear God.

Help us to be your

witnesses by our love,

so that others will

come to know the joy of knowing you.

Amen.

# Francis' Brother, Sister Let Me Serve You. Headteacher: Miss E. Harris



Deputy Headteacher: Ms S. Miguez-Jorge Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 020 7639 0187

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk

Please note: To access our school website, type in to your search engine ww.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk

**Water Bottles** 

Hopefully this good weather will

continue so please remember to

provide your child with a bottle of

water every

day.



#### Class Photographs

Class pictures were taken on Tuesday.

Each child will come home with a card so that you can order your picture online.

Please keep these cards in a safe place.



Thank you.

**Lost Property** 

We have a large amount of unnamed

uniform. If you think you have lost an item it will be put outside the KS2 hall

on Friday. Anything not collected will

be disposed off.



#### School Lunch

Please have a look at the new menu sent home for this summer term. There are lots of freshly cooked meals and salads on offer each day.





## **Library Books**

We are updating our library system and we need all library books returned to school ASAP. Don't worry if you have had the books a while or you think they are damaged, we just need them to be returned. Thanks.

> "Dear young people, Jesus is counting on you to be his friends and witnesses to his infinite love."

Pope Francis.



#### **FACEBOOK**

If you have Facebook, please follow us for up to the minute news, information and pictures.

You can find our link on our web page: click on the Parents link at the top of the page and then on the Facebook feed at the bottom.

Alternatively type St. Francis SE15-Facebook into your search engine, this will take you directly to our page.



#### **Bringing Children to School**

Parents & Carers are reminded that children must not be left unattended at the school gate in the mornings.

Nursery & KS1 children should be taken to their classroom door by an appropriate adult. KS2 children (Year 3-Year 6) should make their way to class once the gate is opened.

Only Year 6 children are allowed to come to school & go home by themselves.

Summer Term: Year 5 are allowed to go home by themselves with Parent/ Carer permission.

Reminder: The bollards outside our school are in operation during these times

8.30am -9.15am & 3pm-4pm Thank you.

#### House Po KS1 KS2 Total St. 50 80 30 Francis St. 40 80 120 Claire St. 30 **60** 90 Mary St. 50 40 90 Joseph Winning House

# of the Week St. Claire

Nursery	Matthew	Jaden
F1	Abdulziz	Anu
R1	Sebastian	Isabelle
R2	Renata	Moses
A1	Mandy	Ariana
A2	Ezra	Rydell
N1	Imran	Moses
N2	Samuel	Ninosare
C1	Jeanette	Adetomiwa
C2	Ethan	Susan
l1	Adamaris	Marie
12	David	Connie
S1	Joshua	Keanu
S2	Zoe	Alpha



Reading Eggs Weekly Winners

EYFS/ KS1: Class R1

> **KS2:** Class N2

Congratulations



## After School Activities Monday

### Millwall Girls Football

3.30 pm - 4.30 pm

## Tuesday Year 4 Performing Arts Club

3.30 pm - 4.30 pm

Eco Club

3.30 pm - 4.30 pm

#### Wednesday

Millwall Boys Football

3.30 pm - 4.30 pm

#### Girls Football

Mr Bobby 3.30pm -4.30pm

## **Thursday**

#### **Boys football**

Mr Bobby 3.30pm -4.30pm

## \chi Star of the Week



Nursery	Ruby
F1	J'zye-King
R1	Kalatu
R2	Jaden
A1	Saudatu
A2	Aaron
N1	Mabel
N2	Caitlyn
C1	Destiny
C2	Joy
I1	Chardonnay
I2	Johnathan
S1	Shadrach
S2	Tiarah

# **Diary Dates**

#### Tuesday 26th April

Photographer on site: Class pictures

#### Wednesday 27th April

Year 6: Parent/ Carer SATs workshop at 3pm

#### Friday 29th April

Year 2 Parent/ Carer SATs workshop at 3pm

## **Monday 2nd May**

Bank Holiday School Closed

#### Thursday 5th May

Young Voices Choir at the O2

# Half Term Holiday

Monday 30th— Friday 3rd June 2022

#### Tuesday 7th June

School Closed in lieu of Queen's Platinum Jubilee

#### School reopens on

Wednesday 8th June 2022

2022 Monday 6th June **Staff training:** 

School closed to all pupils.

#### 'GDPR:

Whenever we process (staff, parents and pupil) data, we need to comply with GDPR.

For more information on how we process data, check on our website www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk